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Marketing Minute - September 30, 2016  

Calling all Units! 
We look forward to seeing your new and returning Scouts at our upcoming events - 
don't miss the Cub Haunted Weekend at Cary Camp in October. Be sure to 
#ShareSagamoreSuccess with us on our Facebook page and show us your unit having 
FUN!   

We have so many great events coming up in the next few months: Cub Haunted 
Weekend, IOLS training, Winter Camp, University of Scouting Fall Semester at Purdue, 
and even a Wood Badge course set for this spring! Watch your calendars and get these 
events reserved NOW. You won't want to miss these opportunities. 
 


